
 

 
 
 

Our reference: KH/GHR 

22nd June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Important Information - INSET Days 2021-22 
 
This letter details some changes to our planned INSET programme for next year. Redhill Academy 
Trust have requested that all Trust Academies/Schools move to a model where they have a 
similar INSET pattern from next academic year. This model involves two INSET days at the start of 
the academic year and an INSET day in early October.  To achieve this we will need to change 
the INSET day arrangements that have previously been communicated. Friday 3rd September 
2021 becomes an INSET day rather than the first day of school for students.  
 
Students will return to school on Monday 6th September 2021. 
 
The INSET on Monday 29th November 2021 has been removed.  
 
This makes the INSET pattern for 2021/22 as follows: 
  

 Thursday 2nd September 2021 – INSET – students not in school 
 Friday 3rd September 2021 - INSET – students not in school 
 Friday 8th October 2021 – INSET – students not in school (change from 15th October) 
 Friday 24th June 2022 – INSET – students not in school 
 Friday 8th July 2022 – INSET – students not in school 

 
Following last week’s announcement by the Government regarding the delay of the final stage of 
England’s roadmap out of COVID-19 restrictions, some of our planned activity for the term ahead 
will need to be either cancelled or modified. Details are being communicated to affected year 
groups.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 


